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I wish to express my concern about Gillieston public school 
Our school has been completely over looked for far too long the problems at the school are a 
concern for the health and safety of the children and staff at the school not to mention that our 
facilities are no where near close to of those in surrounding suburbs. 
The government has not at all kept up to the infrastructure in the area with more and more area 
being subdivided at a crazy fast rate! 
The problems at Gillieston public school include 
*Chicken wire fencing, children can easily jump this fence so can dogs 
*The school is on a old septic pump system that is having to be pumed almost every 2 days to 
keep it from overflow the wet weather doesn't help with this form of septic either 
*the school has 2 permanent school buildings, all others are demountables including the canteen 
and hall which cannot fit all the pupils in for assemblies 
*the heavily slopping oval that our children are expected to play soccer and other team sports on 
the lack of flat surface means our children do not get the opportunity to play team sports for our 
school in a representative sence 
There are many more things that Outlook kids are missing out on ITS NOT FAIR 
PLEASE FIX OUR SCHOOL 
 
KATIE FERGUSON 


